
Fall 2022

Dear Parents of Elementary Students:

We hope that your children and you have had a good start to the 2022-2023 school year.  While we are still
relatively early in the year, we did want to alert you to the parent-teacher conferences coming up later in the fall.
These meetings are important to celebrate the successes of the new year, as well as to highlight targeted areas
for continued improvement.  We value your participation and partnerships at the conferences. We will resume
in-person conferences this year with an option to Zoom with your child’s teacher if you prefer.

The Mentor Public Schools will conduct parent/teacher conferences beginning Tuesday, October 4 through
Wednesday, October 12, 2022.  Your building’s specific times are listed below:

ORCHARD HOLLOW ELEMENTARY:

Grades K-5 Thursday, October 6 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday, October 12 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Also, please note there is no school for ALL students on Wednesday, November 23, 2022. Classes are
canceled on that day.

Once again, our school staff encourages you to make every effort to participate in the parent/teacher
conferences.  We thank you for all you do for your children!

Sincerely,

Tim Hamman
Assistant Superintendent

/ta


